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In Reply Refer To: 
8362 (LLNMP01200) 

Roger Taylor 
500 Camino del Bosque NW APR 0 3 2814 
Albuquerque, NM 87114 

Dear Roger Taylor and AERC members: 

The Roswell Field Office is proud to recognize your outstanding dedication to service at the Fort 
Stanton Snowy River National Conservation Area. You and members of the American 
Endurance Ride Conference have demonstrated your passion and deep connection to the land, 
resources, and your community. It was for these qualities and more that you and AERC 
members were recognized with the 2004 BLM Director's Four C's Award as well as a 2004 
Department of the Interior's Take Pride in America Award. 

Over the course of 14 years, you and AERC members have assisted in developing a renowned 
camping area and vast miles of trail, which have been enjoyed by tens of thousands of 
individuals. Your personal touch was essential in creation of multi-use trails and facilities that 
have been a great benefit to local visitors and diverse groups for years. Your service helped 
support the Bureau of Land Management, the local economy and the rich local history. Over the 
years, your service and the service of AERC members totals greater than 10,000 hours, and have 
provided additional support through grants and in-kind donations! 

However, the truth is your work as volunteers at the Fort Stanton Snowy River National 
Conservation Area constituted an invaluable contribution to our land management efforts and the 
people we serve. We highly commend you on your professional work ethic, attention to detail, 
initiative and integrity. 

Sincerely, 

W-. 
Charles W. Schmidt 
Field Manager 


